














































Superintendent’s Report 
                  June 27, 2019       

   

Summer Schedule ~  

Beginning July 1st thru August 16th, there will be summer office hours for the 

District.   

 School Offices – Hours are 8:00 am to 2:00 pm – Monday thru Friday 

 Central Office – Hours are 8:00 am to 3:00 pm – Monday thru Friday 

Regular office hours will resume on August 19, 2019.  The first day back for 

Faculty and Staff is August 26, 2019 with the first day of school for students 

being Wednesday, August 28, 2019. 

Summer Professional Development ~ 

The Administrative Team had the first of three retreat days this summer this 

past Tuesday.  The main focus of the session was to look at the Strategy for 

District Improvement and to reaffirm our initiatives and to begin to examine 

our progress on our action steps to determine where we stand and what our 

next steps will be.  There will be a day in July and a day in August for the team 

to continue our work and to prepare for the 2019-2020 school year.   

The month of July is also when the annual summer conferences take place for 

Professional Development for Administrators.  Our team will participate in the 

Massachusetts Association of School Superintendent’s Conference, the 

Massachusetts School Administrators Association Conference, and the 

Massachusetts Special Education Administrators Conference.  This 

information will be incorporated into our Strategic Plan to advance our work 

towards continuous improvement.   

I will be working with the School Committee Chair to put together our annual 

School Committee Summer Retreat for this year.  We will be in touch soon to 

find potential dates that work for everyone’s schedule.    



Staffing ~ 

We are currently in the process of posting and interviewing for the open positions 

in the District.  There have been strong applicant pools to interview from, and we 

have already hired two new teachers - one for the Biology/Agriculture position 

and the Grade 6 English position.   

The Business Manager position is still open.  The candidate we brought forward 

decided to withdraw as his home District made him an offer that he could not 

pass up.  In conjunction with the posting for the Business Manager position that 

remains open, we have issued an Invitation for Bid (IFB) for Business Services as 

Mrs. Regan is retiring as of July 31, 2019.  To date we have 9 requests for the bid 

packet, and we anticipate possibly 3 bids from this field.  We may need to 

convene a meeting of the School Committee following the bid opening to discuss 

a possible award decision.   

 

As always, please feel free to reach out with questions or concerns. 
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